Meeting Minutes for February 2009

Meeting called to order at 7:35pm at the Buckhall Volunteer Fire Department

In Attendance:
Byron Lewis –ARC

Kathryn Scott –At Large

Lloyd Marshall – President

Krista Miller – Treasurer

Absent:
Mike Kendall

Community Members In Attendance:

None

Agenda:

--Lloyd drafted an agenda prior to the board.  There were several item added to the agenda by the other board members.  The board unanimously approved the agenda as presented by Lloyd.  

Minutes - tabled 

--Mike Kendall (acting secretary) was not in attendance

Financial Report:

--Financial report read to the open session by Krista.  

--Finance reports were presented for the current and previous month.

--The finance reports were approved pending clarification of equity line, accounts receivable and fixed assets.

OLD BUSINESS

Finances

Krista informed the board that the new printer and computer for the treasurer had been purchased. 

· All of the finance reports for 2008 had been completed.
· She thanked Rebecca for helping with the books
· The virus software that was approved by the board was also purchased 
Kathryn discussed that she need ink stamp.  It was approve for purchase by the board.

Annual Meeting
· Lloyd discussed the upcoming Annual meeting that is scheduled for April 23, 2009.

· Notification of the annual meeting must go out no later than a week prior to spring break

· Kathryn outlined and the rest of the board agreed that the current term ends as follows for the current board members:  Rebecca, Jennifer and Kathryn terms end April 2009;  Byron and Krista terms end April 2011; and Lloyd and Mike terms end in April 2010.

 Community Website:

· Lloyd provided an update on the website and no made changes since the last. 

NEW BUSINESS

· Krista discussed the need for the board to consider going with a new trash service when the contract runs out and it is time for renewal.

ARC Report:

Byron discussed that there had been complaints about trash can and other appearance items and they need to be addressed.  Byron agreed to talk to the offending home owners. The board agreed to add a reminder in the March elections letter about community appearance.  

Meeting Adjourned:

--Meeting adjourned at 9:15pm

